
MassDOT and MBTA cordially invite you and your stakeholders to attend a discussion with MBTA

General Manager Brian Shortsleeve and the Office of Civil Rights and Diversity about creating equity for
all with our service delivery and service and fare change policies. Your input is critical the success of this
initiative. We will be following up with calls to your office seeking your participation. Details of the
meeting are below and attached is a flyer you may use with your stakeholders to help spread the
word. I look forward to seeing you on December 14th.

MBTA Seeks Public Input on Proposed Transit Equity and Planning Policies

BOSTON - The MBTA is revising two critical policies that help to determine if a serwice or
fare change is considered fair and equitable, and how service delivery is defined and monitored.
The MBTA is currently seeking input on these equity analysis and service delivery policies, and
will host a public meeting on Wednesday, December 14,2016 at the Mattapan Public Library.
The rneeting is anticipated to draw attendees from across the community, which relies on the
MBTA for transit serwice. Your parlicipation is critical to a successful and equitable outcome.

WHAT: This meeting seeking community input on its Disparate Impact and Disproportionate
Burden Policy and Service Delivery Policy. This is the fourth public meeting held by the MBTA
on these policies. Previous meetings were held in Roxbury, Dorchester and Lynn.

MBTA General Manager Brian Shortsleeve
MBTA/MassDOT officials
Community Group Stakeholders

Genera I Public

WHERE:

Mattapan Public Library

1350 Blue Hill Ave.,

Mattapan

WHEN:

Wednesday, December 14, 201 6
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6:30 p.m. - 8:30 p.m

For additional information please visit www.mbta.com/faimess

WHO:


